PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
Wayne County Joint Comprehensive Plan


The Wayne County Board of Commissioners and municipalities of Jesup, Odum, and Screven are in the process of finalizing a new joint comprehensive plan in accordance with state law.

The comprehensive plan outlines a community vision, identifies needs and opportunities, and delineates long term policies and a community work program to provide a guide and blueprint for future growth and development within the community jurisdictions. The plan is in draft finalization before submittal to the state for review. 

The purpose of the hearing is to brief the community on the content and strategies outlined in the draft comprehensive plan, to address the issues and opportunities facing Wayne County and the municipalities of Jesup, Odum, and Screven, obtain any final citizen input, and notify the community of the pending submittal of the comprehensive plan for state and regional review. Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, the hearing will be held virtually.
PUBLIC HEARING DATE AND TIME:
Thursday, October 29, 2020 at 5:30 p.m.
To join the Zoom Video Conference by computer/tablet/smartphone visit the link below:
https://zoom.us/j/99820891496?pwd=cjAyRjl5SjN1VUFOSm5oMk54cU0zZz09
For telephone participants dial (408) 638-0968 and enter the information below. Please use Password 0392803251 after entering Meeting ID. (Carrier charges may occur – Phone line is not toll free)

Meeting ID: 998 2089 1496
Passcode: HOG3673648

Telephone numeric password: 0392803251

Persons with special needs relating to disability access or foreign language should contact the Heart of Georgia Altamaha Regional Commission’s Office at 912-367-3648. Persons with hearing disabilities may consider using the Georgia Relay Service at 1-800-255-0135.


All persons are invited to attend the public hearing and voice your opinion to help your community achieve a better future. If you would like more information, or have difficulty accessing the virtual meeting, please contact James Pope at the Heart of Georgia Altamaha Regional Commission, 912-367-3648 or pope@hogarc.org. 
